
October 
Twenty-third

1920.

... J. Richards, ils Com issioner's Office, 
The Salvation Army, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir:-
Your letter of the 16th October 

addresse i to General Sir Arthur Currie, Principal 
of this University, has just been receive!.

I regret to have to inform you that her.era 1 Currie is at present absent from 
the city on a trip through western Can ada in the 
intere ts of the University an oes not expect 
to return to Montreal until svember 6th. There­
fore, I am afraid, it will be impossible for him 
to be with you on October 51st.

Very truly yours,

Principal’s Secretary


